
 

 

  

 

Before we say goodbye to 2011... 
 

Thank You! Mesi Anpil! 
  

On behalf of Hope for Haiti's Board, Staff, and all whom we touch with our 

mission, thank you for believing in our work and for your incredible generosity in 

2011. We have impacted the lives of over 500,000 children and families this 

year and that would not have been possible without your partnership. 

  

If you'd like to make a gift and receive a tax-deduction for 2011, there's still 

time! DONATE NOW! 

  

Thank you for joining us in our long-term commitment to Haiti's Road to 

Recovery to help pave a future of great opportunity one child at a time. We are 

looking forward to 2012 - a New Year dedicated to working together to   

Connect, Heal and Empower!  

  

Wishing you a very Happy and Healthy New Year! Bon Ane! 

   

  

 
 

 

   

 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=os5ejadab&et=1109020342847&s=1809&e=001_WtbzO6LaGg_Zq9H1KXsuqpcKDCrKJv-UPNIh5Lpv9WfdWdDZOL9MXL9baRjDSf62LJ1AxVJlQzMfsDKKYuqZltnJcVxF3RrSmH8JsAUnif6IAYvZbcmYM0n_4ZRvw3QGMtE3AtiYUty-Nab5m0EhnTzzK0WVOc9J9jiJQFKShdU9kC0GRHsFqck587HYId2rWKgPZW9NZ0=
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?llr=os5ejadab&et=1109020342847&s=1809&e=001_WtbzO6LaGgQokTWi8GMRGDwhHqiF2bzmTg047O_ZQzcPJCypE26FYh3GjaaFRtpyawQTdTHhHQwfBiWKRJaevv8suRmw8ElyPt7s7hkf4Av2BgzH64Shg==

